
 

  

Lisa L. Feinberg 
Partner 
Direct:203-252-2677 
Fax:203-325-8608 
LFeinberg@carmodylaw.com 
  

707 Summer Street 
Stamford, CT 06901 

October 25, 2021 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
 
Michael Wrinn 
Director of Planning & Land Use  
Management/Town Planner 
Town of Wilton 
Town Annex 
238 Danbury Road 
Wilton, CT 06897 
Michael.Wrinn@WiltonCT.org 
 
Re: Application Nos. REG#21390; CHZ#21389; SP#481 

Address: 141 Danbury Road, Wilton, Connecticut 
 Applicant: FDSPIN 141 DR LLC 
 
Dear Mr. Wrinn: 
 
I am writing on behalf of my client, FDSPIN 141 DR LLC (the “Applicant”), granting a continuance of 
the Public Hearing regarding the above-referenced applications (the “Applications”) to November 8, 2021. 
Because a public hearing before the Planning & Zoning Commission must typically be completed within 
35 days of commencement, 1  the Applicant is writing to you to provide written consent to a 13-day extension 
to complete the public hearing regarding the Applications. 2 
 
Thank you for your time and attention regarding this matter. 
 
         Sincerely, 
 

Lisa Feinberg 
 
Lisa L. Feinberg 

 
cc: L. Russo 
 

 
1 See Section 8-7d of the Connecticut General Statutes. 
2 Only 12-days of extension are required to permit the public hearing to continue on November 8, 2021. However, 
the Applicant grants a 13-day extension in the event the hearing continues into the morning of November 9, 2021.  
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